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FLETCHER, HEALD & HILDRETH, PLC 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

 

James Bradshaw 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of the Secretary 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

 

Re: Transfer Application – File No. BALFT - 20200430AAK 

 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 

 

This letter is written with regard to File. No. BALFT - 20200430AAK.  This Form 345 

Application for Transfer of Control was intended to assign only station K218EJ (Fac. ID 20799) 

from Centro Cristiano de Vida Eterna, the Licensee/Transferor, to Hope Franco Organization 

Incorporation, the proposed assignee.  However, the form inadvertently also listed Station 

K287BQ (Fac. ID 148244) on the application as the main station.  As such, we respectfully 

request the stations be separated and K287BQ’s assignment be dismissed.  We also request that 

the proposed assignment of K218EJ continue to be processed. 

 

If there are any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact the undersigned. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Elizabeth E. Craig 

 

Francisco R. Montero 

Elizabeth E. Craig 

Counsel for Hope Franco Organization 

Incorporation 


